Sondra Gordon

From: Sue Warr <swarr@ioscocounty.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 9:58 AM
To: Sondra Gordon

Subject: H.B. 4112

Dear Representative Gordon,

| am requesting that you vote to pass H.B. 4112. As you know, Fetal Alcohol Affect is a preventable
life sentence for children that many expectant mothers do not understand. The placement of warning
signs at alcohol retailers would be one more chance for this word to get to them. No parent wants
their child to be hampered by any preventable disease or condition.

Thank you for your kind attention to one of the most preventable conditions many children and adults
face today.

Sincerely yours,

Susan N. Warr

Susan N. Warr
Probation Officer

losco County Trial Court
P.O. Box 609

Tawas City, MI. 48764
989-984-1036



Sondra Gordon

From: Benz, Marsha <marshua@med.umich.edu>

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 1:58 PM

To: Rep. Donna Lasinski (District 52); Rep. Yousef Rabhi (District 53)
Cc: Rep. Michael Webber (District 45); Sondra Gordon

Subject: Please pass HB 4112

HB 4112 (Rep. Vaupel) is on the agenda for tomorrow's house regulatory reform meeting at 10:30 a.m. This bill would
require alcohol retailers to post signs warning people of the potential problems of drinking during pregnancy. There is
research that states that requiring this type of signage, women report drinking alcohol at lower rates than in states that
do not require these signs.

Thanks

Marshea Benz. {Inn {Irbor
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Sondra Gordon

From: dfbcsxp@agapemail.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 2:44 AM
To: Sondra Gordon

Subject: HB 4112

Dear Sir:

Please support HB 4112, This information came to us through the Bay County Prevention Network.

Sincerely,

Paul Tappert

HIS Banner P.O. Box 431
Caro, Ml 48723



